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Marine reserves have benefited wild fish stocks in areas where they have been 

implemented.  Clearly, given news regarding loss of historic fish populations in the 

Pacific, and the effects on wildlife dependent upon that resource, we need to act 

promptly to preserve and enhance the resource.  Thank you!   


